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INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE INTRODUCES 
EZ APPLICATION FOR TAX-EXEMPT STATUS

Prepared by Dana A. Rose
Effective July 1, 2014, the IRS introduced a short form application for 501(c)(3) tax­

exempt status called the Form 1023­EZ. This new application is three pages long 
compared with the somewhat daunting 26 page regular Form 1023. Generally, an 
applicant with gross annual receipts of $50,000 or less and assets of $250,000 or less may 
use the Form 1023­EZ to apply for 501(c)(3) tax­exempt status.

From experience, it appears that the new shorter form of application will be suitable 
for the vast majority of organizations applying for tax­exempt status because most 
applicants have not yet experienced any gross receipts and have little, if anything, in the
way of assets. The form must be filed electronically at the pay.gov web site. 

Click here to view Form 1023­EZ .

Dana Rose practices primarily in the areas of real estate, nonprofit
organizations, business and commercial matters. He can be reached at 
216.687.3342 (direct) or DRose@westonhurd.com.

For more information about Mr. Rose and Weston Hurd, please visit Weston 
Hurd's web site at www.westonhurd.com.

About Weston Hurd LLP
With offices in Cleveland, Columbus and Beachwood, Weston Hurd LLP provides comprehensive legal counsel 
to Fortune 500 companies, insurance carriers, financial institutions, healthcare providers, small- and 
medium-sized businesses, the real estate industry, governmental agencies, non-profit enterprises and
individuals. 

As a reminder, this material is being provided to draw your attention to the issues discussed.

Although prepared by professionals, it should not be utilized as a substitute for legal advice and representation in specific

situations.
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